
For Classes- Pre Nursery- I 

Circular No. SGS/187/2023-24 

Date :-15-02-2024 

Dear Parents, 

Warm greetings 

 

“A change in the weather is sufficient to recreate the world and ourselves. As 

the morning climate is very favourable now, so we would like to inform you that 

school timings will be 9:15 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. from 16th February 2024 i.e. 

Friday onwards. School transport will ply accordingly. Kindly adhere to the 

given timings.  

 

Best Regards 

 

 

(PRINCIPAL) 

 


